CORRESPONDENCE
10/28/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 11593-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 4:00 PM
To: ‘Gonzalez, Xiomara'

Subject: RE: Interested Party Request

Per your request, we have added OPC/Kelly, Rehwinkel and Pirrello to Docket 20200226 as interested persons.
If we may be of further assistance, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Hong Wang

Office of Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
850-413-6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your
email message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Gonzalez, Xiomara <GONZALEZ.XIOMARA@Ieg.state.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 3:37 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Interested Party Request

Good Afternoon,

| would like to request that the Office of Public Counsel, Anastacia Pirrello, Supervised Practice Participant, be listed as
an interested person along with J.R.Kelly, Public Counsel, and Charles Rehwinkel, Deputy Public Counsel, as interested
persons in the following docket:

Docket # 20200226-WU

Please email all automatic notification of informal meeting notices, FAW notices, all recommendations, and final orders

issued by the Commission to pirrello.anastacia@leg.state.fl.us; rehwinkel.charles@Ieg.state.fl.us; and
kelly.ir@leg.state.fl.us

If you have additional questions please contact me at 850-488-9330.
Thank you,
Xiomara Gonzalez

Office of Public Counsel
c/o The Florida Legislature



111 W. Madison Street, Rm. 812
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400
850-488-9330





